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13 October 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Re: Covid Update 
 
Following yesterday's announcement by the government, Nottinghamshire is now 
categorised as Tier 2 - high risk.  More information about Tier 2 restrictions can be 
found at https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
As a result of this change, I am now updating the Academy’s guidance on the 
wearing of face masks.  From Wednesday 14 October 2020 all staff, students and 
visitors must wear a mask in indoor communal areas. In line with current guidance, 
students will not be allowed to wear face masks whilst in lessons. 
 
I remind you that it is also compulsory for students to wear a face mask, at all times, 
whilst travelling to and from the Academy on public transport or on school transport.   
 
Please provide your child with a face mask and a small plastic bag in which they can 
store their mask when it not in use.   
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr G Rae 
Principal 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

